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Update on Current GP Projects                                            (30 minutes) 

• CAGP 2020-2023  
o Academic liaison will send out email to faculty interested in participating. 
o Fall institute will be virtual. 

• Canyons Connect  
o Experiencing a lot of attendance flags in the system. 
o Huge participation from faculty in assisting with the issues. 
o Fundamental integration via Canvas to keep same platform for the faculty. 

• Program Maps/ Program Mapper 
o Mapper was put on hold during the college transition but is now starting 

back up. 
o Continually working with Hannah Peterson on building the maps. 
o Pierce Community College reached out to announce the launching of their 

program mapper. 
• Equity-Minded Practitioners  

o Alliances continue to meet virtually via Zoom. 
o A representative from the Financial Department is present to help support 

students.  
o Laptop distribution was led by Jasmine Ruys. 
o Equity Minded Webinar series are in process led by Flavio Medina-Martin 

and Preeta Saxena. 
• Guided Pathways Survey 

o There were 1200 completed between on ground and online. We are in the 
process of calculating the results and will be available soon. 

o There are approximately 100 students that requires follow up. Jasmine will 
distribute the inquiries to counseling department. 

o Commencement survey was sent out per Dianne Van Hook’s request.  
• Pebble Pad 

o This platform is a great alternative that provides great framework. There will 
be links with Canvas for easier access.  

o Students will have the ability to create e-portfolios within the system. 
o Training will be offered by Professional Development during fall. 

 
 

Impact of Covid-19 on Pathways Efforts       (20 minutes) 
• I have heard from faculty that students are challenged from lack of computer, printer, 

scanner and internet access. - Kathy Bakhit 
• We need to send a message to the students that computers are available from the 

college. I have been receiving multiple emails from our students looking for hopeful 
messages from the college. They need all the encouragement we can offer especially 
at this time. – DVH 

• The City of Santa Clarita may feel the push to start the city-wide internet. - DVH 
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• The feeling of connection is really important. – Daylene Meuschke 
• Faculty are also experiencing issues in regards to work space, internet access and lack 

of electronics. – John Milburn 
 
Next Meeting: Tuesday May 26th at 3:00 p.m.  


